4-H Sharp Shooter presented flag by Dianda
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On Saturday, Sept. 28, Scott Dianda, state representative of the 110th District, attended a meet
and greet hosted by the Iron County 4-H Sharp Shooters. During the event, Dianda presented
the youth organization with a State of Michigan flag that had flown over the state capitol. He
congratulated all the shooters on a super year. The meet and greet was also for those who
supported the group during the past year. Pictured are, in front from left, Jesse Thoreson, Devin
Locke, Phylisha Sheldon, Alex Nelson and Scott Dianda; in back, Libby Hansen, Alfred
Absolon, Cordell Jackson and Joshua Sandy. (Marvin Hill photo)_ PUBLIC_




